
Regis Middle School Service Hours Explained 
 
Hello Students and Parents, 
Middle school students are encouraged to give 10 hours of service to their parish and or community 
each year. These hours prepare students for the 25 ​required​  hours of service that they will serve as 
a Regis High School student. These service hours can be performed between June 1st and May 31st 
of each academic year. They are not a part of their grade for religion, nor do they affect the release 
of grades at the end of the year.  
 
Most students give of their time already in many ways. We just ask that they document those hours 
on the  service hours forms found in their religion classrooms, the school library, or the RCS website 
by clicking on “Faith and Service” from the home page. Then go to “Service Learning” and click on 
“Middle School Service Hours Reporting Form” in the gold box.  
 
Hours can be reported all together on one form or individually as they occur using  multiple forms. 
Students are to hand in all forms to their Religion teacher by May 31st. You may hand them in 
throughout the school year, or all at once at the end of the year. The person who supervised your 
service should initial the form if possible, otherwise a parent can as well. Many parishes have forms 
they give to students after their service is complete.  Those forms can be attached to and handed in 
along with the Regis Middle School Reporting Form.  
 
If you have further questions regarding service hours please contact Mrs. Sturz. Thank you for your 
commitment to our schools. 
 
Blessings, 
Suzy Sturz 
RMS Dean of Students 
715-830-2271 ext.1020 
ssturz@case.k12.wi.us 


